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Notice 
 
Date Time  Change Number 

04 FEB 2018  09 00    3 
 

    
From  To 

Organising Authority  All Competitors 
 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS 
 

Plan for Sunday 4th February 

Current wind is higher than forecast. Our plan at the moment is for Finn 

and 470 to launch on schedule (Delta displayed approx. 0945 if 

conditions allow). 

RS:X and Nacra will be held on shore and will not be racing unless 

average windspeed on the wall is below 20 knots.  

If we can’t release fleets by 1200, there will be no more racing today. 

Course Bravo start line will be just South of the marina entrance. 
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Peter Saxton – Race Officer 
 

  

 

 


